
 

Juan De Fuca Lawn Bowls Club welcomed 31 - Grade 6A & 7 students from Brookes 
Westshore on Wednesday May 15th. Over two afternoon sessions the coaches 
introduced the students to the game of lawn bowling. A big thanks to our Club 
Coaches for giving up their time to show the students the skills required to play the 
game. And we get to do it again next week with the other grades      

 

 


